A lovely thank you email from Sister Maria from Cornerstone Day Centre to thank our wonderful Caritas Team for their fundraising and donations...

Dear St Anne's,

It was so lovely to meet the wonderful Caritas Team from St Anne's this morning AND heartfelt thank you for the wonderful donation to Cornerstone Homeless Centre. It was with delight that when I opened the envelope, much to my surprise everything was counted out and in bags, the notes too. What a gift, thank you so much for that alone. Children, you are a credit to your School.

What a great amount you have all collected and so nicely presented. You did great and we are truly very grateful for such a large donation which for Cornerstone and the many people who come here a great blessing. Thank you so much, keep up the great work you are doing. A real credit to your School each one of you.

Thank you again, may God bless and reward all that you are doing for the school along with your 'disciples' also for Cornerstone and many other needy charities, I was delighted to hear that you have the People of Ukraine on your list. All of you and the others in St. Anne's who support you, thank you.

Shalom. Take care. Be safe.

Sincerely in Christ.

Sr. María.

María Macpherson

Donations Assistant

Cornerstone Day Centre

104b Denmark Road Manchester M15 615